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SINGLE REGISTRATION FOR BOTH SEMESTERS (Sem1 & Sem 2 Subjects) AT 
THE BEGINNING OF THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2023 FOR FACULTY OF 
MANAGEMENT SCIENCES AND FACULTY OF HUMANITIES 
 
Dear CUT Student, 
 
The Faculty of Management Sciences and Faculty of Humanities at the Central 
University of Technology, Free State (CUT) is using a single registration system in 
January 2023.  In order to reduce the inefficiencies and inconveniences, CUT 
decided to change dual (Semester 1 & Semester 2) registration for the two faculties 
moving forward. 
  
Students who are enrolling in the Faculty of Management Sciences and Humanities 
must register once at the beginning of the 2023 calendar year. This means that 
students from the Faculty of Management Sciences and the Faculty of Humanities 
will now register for Semesters 1 and Semester 2 subjects in Semester 1. 
  
Students must double-check the current  registration documentation and make sure 
that subjects  for Semester 1 and Semester 2 are registered in  Semester 1. 
  
 
Kind regards 
 
Office of the Registrar 
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